
KURE BEACH BEAUTIFICATION COMMITTEE 

Minutes, July 8, 2012

The meeting was called to order at 4:00 pm at Town Hall with the following in attendance: 

Ken Withrow, Chair Candace Clark, Co-Chair 
Tony Gonsalves Linda Mason
Ron Eccleston John Gordon

Minutes of previous meetings will be prepared.

OLD BUSINESS: 

A. Tree planting on K Ave. 
The DOT project is to begin in August and completed in November.

B. Deer overpopulation
John Gordon will report at the next meeting on Sonny Point’s proposals.

C. Landscape maintenance
The Committee will write a letter of appreciation to Sonny Beeker, especially noting the
landscaping work of David Blackman.

D. Standard signs
Given a shortage of money, the planned entrance sign by Fort Fisher will be on hold.
The Dow Road paving project will not be completed for several months at least.  When
the project is over, the committee will work on the entrance sign at that location.

The meeting was adjourned at 4: 35 PM. The next scheduled meeting will be on August 13th 
at 4:00PM at the Town Hall. 

Respectfully submitted ,
Candace Clark


